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I have been racing motocross at PIR since the day they started the track. Both my 

sons raced there for years and now my 21 yr old son is a AMA Professional 

Supercross/Motocross racer and competes against the best in the world.  One main 

reason is being at PIR every week since he was 3 and riding on the best track in the 

NW. It's a great family track and facility and would brake the hearts of thousands of 

young kids and us old adults if it ever was closed.  

For the concern of lead,most of everyone uses unleaded gas in their bikes,and the 

vehicles that transport them. There's not really a benefit from leaded gas for us, 

some run bad on it. I don't think the motocross track and people contribute to that 

problem ,if there really is one.  

 They race track brings in hundreds of thousands of dollars into the community 

also,from motels ,restaurants, gas stations,auto part stores,bike shops and all the 

shops that people from out of town spend money at.  

 PIR is one of the oldest and best venues in the NW. Whoever thinks it should be 

shut down is not a true Portlander or a Oregonian. 


